
Works notification
Buranda

Why?
Queensland Rail will carry out early morning works as part of the Buranda station 
accessibility upgrade. The early morning works are required to secure concrete 
supply and equipment bookings.

When?
Early morning works will take place from 4:30am tomorrow, Friday 14 February, 
with contractors on site from 4am.

Please note the above date and time is planned to the best of our ability and 
may change at short notice due to weather and construction/supply conditions.
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Where? Works will be occurring at Buranda station on platform 2 at the Logan Road 
end of the station.

Impacts
Trucks, machinery and 
construction noise

Early morning works

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work to build you a better station. 

Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or 
email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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